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ALC Report 
For Emergency Review of  

Professional Consultant Services Contracts 
 

May 1st,  2014 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
  
 On April 23rd, 2014, Senator Bill Sample and Representative John Edwards, Co-Chairs of the 
Legislative Council received written notification from Mr. Richard Weiss, Chief Fiscal Officer of the State 
that review of two Professional Consultant Services (PCS) Contracts for the Department of Human 
Services required immediate action to avoid a lapse in services.   
 
 The contracts are for medical detoxification services.  The Department of Human Services 
Division of Behavioral Health Services received notification from the current provider they would no 
longer provide the service as of May 1st. 
 
 Under Rule 17 of the Rules of the Arkansas Legislative Council, on May 1st, 2014, the Co-Chairs 
of the Legislative Council and ALC Review Subcommittee unanimously determined that emergency 
review of the contracts was essential to enable the agency to perform essential services.  Following is a 
summary of the contracts that was given emergency review and a copy of the request from DFA is on 
page 3. 
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